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Jo Richardson Community School

28 Gale Street

Dagenham

RM9 4UN

Reference: HPZone 199204 Jo Richardson Community school

5th October 2018
Dear parent or carer,
I am writing to update you on the TB screening that took place at the school on Monday 1st October.  A risk assessment was undertaken with senior staff at the school and TB screening was organised for those staff and students who were in regular and close contact with the person during the time that they were infectious, to check that they have not contracted TB.

Having reviewed the outcomes of screening, we can confirm that we have not found any cases of active TB.  In line with national guidelines, there is therefore no need to extend the screening to others.   
We would like to reassure you that no further action is required at the school.

Diagnosing TB as soon as possible and providing correct treatment is the most effective way to prevent its spread, as TB can be treated with a full course of special antibiotics. The common symptoms of TB include: a persistent cough, coughing up blood, weight loss and/or night sweats. I have included a factsheet covering frequently asked questions about tuberculosis, and futher information is avlaible at www.nhs.uk 

If you have any further questions or concerns about this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me or one of the Health Protection Team on 020 3837 7084, between 9am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. Please quote the reference at the top of this letter.  

Yours sincerely,
Sofia Saeed
Principal Health Protection Practitioner

North East and North Central Health Protection team
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